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To:

Mr. Christopher Davis

689, Park View Apartments,
New Jersey
1st August, 2012
Ref: Refurbishment of House No. 77 A
Dear Mr. Davis,

This is with reference to the refurbishment of House No. 77 A which we have leased from you with effect from 1st July.

As per our Rent Contract terms and conditions you were supposed to get the house refurbished within 10 days of our arrival. Where as I regret to inform you that no action has been taken by you or your appointed members in that direction for the past one whole month.
I would like to request you to please look into this matter at the earliest and initiate action within the next two days.
Thanking You,

Yours faithfully,
Daniel Miller
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